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As always, the end of the year has seen a great many performances by the children, 

in and out of school. 

We have had concerts by Reception and Year One, the beautiful Year Two 

production and the school choirs have been busy too.  Both the Key Stage One and 

Key Stage Two choirs performed at the PTA Festive Fair, and the Key Stage Two 

choir visited Millcroft Court to perform.  Even the staff got in on the act with the staff 

panto, Aladdin. 

 

The violin students performed in assembly with Mariya Maslova, our Cambridgeshire 

Music violin teacher, to inspire children to take up the violin.  We are very proud that 

we have more children learning musical instruments in school through 

Cambridgeshire Music than any other primary school in Cambridgeshire. Bravo, 

everyone! If you would like to find out more about taking music lessons through 



Cambridgeshire Music at St Matthew’s, visit their website at 

www.cambridgeshiremusic.org  

 

 

And both our Key Stage One and Key Stage Two choirs performed beautifully at our 

PTA Winter Fair.  Thank you as always to our PTA for another year of excellent 

events. 

Children in Need 
We raised a grand total of £958 for Children in Need with our various activities last 

month.  Well done to everyone involved. 

Live Streaming 
You may be aware that there has been a lot of news coverage on the topic of Live 

Streaming recently. Live streaming is a brilliant tool and can be lots of fun, but it does 

come with risks attached. If your child already enjoys live streaming, or if you want to 

find out more about live streaming and the risks, please follow the links below: 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/live-streaming-responding-to-the-risks 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=AOu5BLGNG9c 
 

Happy Holidays 
Today is of course the last day of school for the Autumn Term.  First day 

back at school will be Thursday 5th January.  We hope you all have a 

wonderful break and look forward to seeing you in the new year.   

 

http://www.cambridgeshiremusic.org/
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/live-streaming-responding-to-the-risks
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AOu5BLGNG9c

